
ATLANTA-Northlake Elks, Lodge #78 
 

November 19, 2024 
 

Dear Neighbors, friends, and family, 
The Officers & Members of the Atlanta-Northlake Elks Lodge would like to thank you for your sustained 

support of our Montreal Rd location.  We are forever grateful to the Brothers & Sisters that built and 
sustained that Lodge building for 33 years.  We are proud of the Members for making the sound business 

decision to downsize our Lodge facility and seek a more suitable location for our changing membership. 
 

The Lodge has officially been sold and possession has been passed to the new owners.  A special thanks to 

ER Tim Sexton and Chairman of the Board Tobin Sexton, as well as Rick Strickland, Linda Campbell, Linda 
Schreiber, Michael Kennedy, and many others who spent countless hours organizing, packing, and moving 

the Lodge contents into storage.    
 

Due to the vast amount of work moving required, we will not be having a Lodge Meeting this week, 

Thursday, November 21st, 2024.   
 

Our regular Lodge business meetings will continue to take place on the 1st & 3rd Thursdays of each month, 
with the next meeting being Thursday, December 5th, 2024.  Our new, indefinite location for these 

meetings will be 6655 James B Rivers Dr, Stone Mountain, GA, 30084.  The meeting space will open 

at 4pm, Trustees Meeting will be at 5:30pm, catered dinner at 6:15pm and Lodge Meeting at 
7:15pm.   Priority agenda items include budget & by-law amendments and our vision for the future of 

Atlanta’s BPOE.  
 

UPCOMING SPECIAL EVENTS 
 

#78 Elks Annual Memorial Service & Open House 

Sunday, December 1st, 2024 
Lodge #78’s indefinite location: 

6655 James B Rivers Dr, Stone Mountain, GA, 30083 

Lodge opens at 12pm 

Memorial Service at 2pm, Officers & PERs are encouraged to participate 
Heavy appetizers & beverages will be available. 

Make your plans to join us for this meaningful annual event in our new location 6655 James B Rivers Dr, 
Stone Mountain, 30084.  
 

#78s Christmas & New Years Celebration 
The House Committee is putting together plans for a BIG HOLIDAY Party before the end of the year.   

Stay Tuned as details will be forthcoming! 
 

PLEASE NOTE NEW Lodge Mailing address: 

Atlanta-Northlake Elks, Lodge #78 

PO BOX 747 

Stone Mountain, GA 30086 
 

We will provide event calendar updates as determined! 
 

Thanks to all Members who have been patient and cooperative during this unusual time for our Lodge.   

Remember, the Lodge is not a building, it is our Members, and every Member Matters.  
Participate in the business of the Lodge by attending meetings and special events!  
 

Take good care, 

Suzy 

Suzy Lindsey, PER, HLM 

Lodge Secretary 

470-246-7364 
 


